Omaha Public Power o ~..

Fre0 M Petersen 444 South 16th Street Mall

Pieyigen

“maha, Nebraska 68102-2247
402/636-2000

October 29, 19

Mr. Kenneth M. Carr
Chairman - NRC

U.S. Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop: OWFN 17-D-1
washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Visit to Fort Calhcun Station

Dear Mr, Carr:

Since our last meeting in Washington, D.C. on February 6, 1890 Omaha
Public Power District (OPPD) has completed full implementation of a
majority of the 72 major safety initiatives established under our
Safety Enhancement Program (SEP). These initiatives, which affect
virtually all areas of OPPD’'s nuclear organizaiion, were dr igned to
help us achieve substantial improvement in the safe nperation of our
Fort Calhoun Station. Recent assessments of our performance in both
the SALP and INPQ evaluations, and in our cwn internil evaluations,
have indicated marked improvements as a result of the S:P.

Wwe would like to invite you and members of your .. 1ff to visit Fort
Calhoun <t tion and view the po¢.tive changes thet have been made
since the SEP'~ initial establishment in 1988. We are obviously
anxious to shai» our successes with you. But, even more important,
we'd welcome your .hservations.

[f you're able to work this into your busy schedule, please contact
me at (402) 636-320, and 1'1] coordinate the necessary arrangements.

Sincerely,

S m Ot

F. M. Petersen
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